
 

 

 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

JOHNSON COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT No. 1 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Commissioners of the Johnson County 

Emergency Services District No.1 Cleburne, Texas may be in attendance at the Groundbreaking 

on Friday September 12, 2025, at 10:00 AM at Station 82, 10400 East FM 917, Alvarado, Texas  

76009. 

No policy will be formulated by members of the Board, nor will there be any discussion for the 

purpose of taking any action within the authority of the Board.  The members of the Board will 

take no official vote or other action at the meeting. 

The purpose of this notice is merely to inform the public that members of the Board may attend 

the meeting. 

 

 

 

 


